[bookmark: _GoBack]To:  	Residents and Families of Trezevant Episcopal Home

From:  Kent Phillips, CEO
	Paul Martin, Director – Health Operations

Re:  	Update regarding visitation

Date:  09/28/2020

We are diligently working on our visitation plan for the entire campus.  The plan will be specific for each level of care since they are overseen by different governmental agencies. These plans will be communicated and posted to the Trezevant website as they are finalized. 

For Independent Living:
1) Starts Monday October 12 (this is after residents and staff have been given their flu vaccine).
2) One visitor per residential unit per day
3) Visitors must be 18+ years of age
3) Visiting hours are 8am – 8pm
4) Stop by the manor screening desk at the main entrance to be screened and given a visitor pass.  You will sign in and provide a telephone number in case there is a need to contact you.
5) We encourage but do not require a Covid test done in the past 72 hours
6) Masks are required at all times
7) No visitation or congregating is allowed in common areas including dining rooms





